
 

 

 

 

Do you have any old Christmas 

Jumpers in the back of the drawer? 
 

We are collecting donations of 

Christmas Jumpers or Christmas 

Clothing for our pre-loved Christmas 

Clothing sale at the Christmas Fair. 
 

Please hand donations to your child’s 

class teacher or at the office by Monday 

25th November 2024. 

Thank you for your support ☺ 


